IR Report Uncle Fire
Imagery taken August 4, 2006 2339
The flight over the fire was on August 4, 2006 at about 2339. The Plane was N144Z flow by Wallstrom and Gima.  Tom Gough is the technician. The flight objective was to find hot spots.  The imagery was interpreted by David Worel on August 5, 2006 at 0200.  The information was uploaded to the FTP site at about 0330 on August 5, 2006.  
There are two concentrations of heat.  The first is on the west side.  This is a long finger of fire that looks as though it could be a fire.  There are also some heat concentrations along the eastern edge.  

I have drawn a series of spots on the north side of the fire.  This may be an area that burned some time ago and these are the remaining hot spots.  At any rate I can not see enough heat evidence to draw the main fire line around these points.

There is one spot on the south edge of the fire, and one on the east edge.  
